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   The Legal Aid Society of the    

      Orange County Bar Association, Inc. 

   Proudly Announces Assistance 

           For Victims of Hurricane Maria  
Were you a resident of Puerto Rico, the Virgin Islands or St. 

Croix during Hurricane Maria? 

Were you forced to leave due to damages from Hurricane 

Maria? 

Do you have a civil legal problem ? 

If so, come out to our outreach event and fill out an 

application for legal assistance, at no cost to you.  We may 

be able to help. 

March 13th and 27th, 2018, 9:30 a.m.  to 12 p.m.  

Englewood Neighborhood Center 

6123  La Costa Dr. Orlando, FL 32807 

Save your spot by calling  

407-841-8310 ext. 3178 

        


